NEW HIGHLAND ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

SITE-BASED DECISION MEETING

AUGUST 14, 2006

The SBDM meeting was called to order at 2:31 p.m.

Members present were:  J.D. Duncan, Kim Sweet, Renee Cox, Rebecca Higdon, Pancy Jones, and Connie Goff.

The council reviewed the July minutes.  Mr. Duncan made a motion to approve the report.  Mrs. Cox seconded and the motion carried.

The council reviewed the financial report for July.  Mrs. Higdon made a motion to approve the July budget.  Mr. Duncan seconded and the motion carried.

The council reviewed old business.  Mrs. Reesor (Title 1 Coordinator) reported that Title I purchased 3 Smart Boards and would be purchasing one more.  She appealed to the committee for a stipend for the volunteer coordinator position.  Council members will call a special meeting if they wish to discuss the issue further. 

The Literacy Plan will be tabled for this month’s meeting in order for members to have more time to review and discuss plan with teams.

The council discussed a solution for the overcrowding of grade levels.  The council decided to go with a split grade level to include Mrs. Lana Mitchell to have a ¾ split.  The council suggested that her class size stay at 20 students if at all possible to help alleviate current assistant situation. Mr. Duncan made a motion to approve and Mrs. Goff seconded the motion.  The council voted 6-0 on this grade level split.  

The council recommended the following hires:

Kasey Jones be assigned to preschool position.  Lisa Smith’s primary assistant position be replaced by Melissa Pedron.  Tracy Ramsey be assigned as a new primary K/1 teacher.  

The committee will meet in September to approve the literacy plan and Title I budget.  

Mrs. Goff made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 3:35 p.m.  Mr. Duncan seconded the motion.  Motion carried.

